
 

 

23 January 2020 

 

 

 

 

Director Energy Assessments 

Department Planning, Industry & Environment 

GPO Box 39 

SYDNEY NSW 2000 

 

Attention: Lander Robinson 

 

Dear Mr Robinson 

QUORN PARK SOLAR FARM (SSD 9097) SUBMISSIONS REPORT 

We recently sent you the Submissions Report for Quorn Park Solar Farm.  In the report, we have 

responded to the submissions from the public and agencies in detail, providing clarification with 

respect to the project proposal and its impacts. 

In response to submissions, we have made the following changes to the project. 

1. Limited the area for location of the substation, control room and battery storage.  The area in 

the south west corner of the site to the west of TransGrid’s 132kV overhead line is now 

excluded from the area being considered for their location.  This is shown by the revised green 

cross hatching in the new Figure 6 Development Footprint in the report. 

2. Confirmed that all underground cabling will be removed upon decommissioning (previously 

proposed to leave inground any cabling deeper than 800mm) 

Please contact me in respect of the above matters should any clarification be required. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Colin Liebmann 

Director 


